## **MINUTES**

President Finley shared that retired faculty member Dennis Duggan passed away on July 2, 2024. Dennis was dedicated to service and country, serving in the Vietnam war.

D

## 7. FINANCIAL REPORT

Dr. Tom Zeidel, Vice President for Finance & Facilities was asked by Trustee Fought to provide a financial report for June 2024. Tom certified that the financials as of June 2024 are within the adopted tentative budget for 2023-24 and noted that reports were

| b. <u>Personnel Committee</u>  |
|--|
| Trustee Etienne shared that this month the Personnel Committee was made aware of three new |
|  |
|  |

Over the past few years, IT has been working hard to bolster and improve the IT posture on